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Arlington Youth Health and Safety Coalition
June 2021 Minutes

Date:June 3, 2021
Time: 5:30- 7:00pm
Location: Virtual (via Zoom)

Staff Present: Karen Koretsky
Attendance: Carlene Newell, Colleen Leger, Sarah Lee, Bryan White, Sarah Augood
Sophie Snibbe, Gwen Van Allen

Introductions 
Minutes 
Attendees reviewed the April meeting minutes. Carleen moved to approve, Sarah seconded, all approved the April meeting minutes 

Special Presentation: Students have completed a community mapping project relating to tobacco and vape retailers in the community. They presented a video they made on the Black Lives/BLack Lungs Project using data points from Medford and Arlington to illustrate how the tobacco industry targets communities of color.

Committee Updates:
YRBS:
YRBS was completed by students at AHS and OMS on March 31, 2021.  Approx. 830 AHS students and 671 OMS students took the survey. The YRBS has been surveyed for over 30 years in Arlington.

Karen reviewed the great successes the Coalition experienced in this unusual year.

Drug Disposal in Arlington.  Karen reported on the collection at the APD and National Drug take back on April 24th.

Karen reported on the Community Stakeholders meeting in May and those who attended shared impressions of the meeting. Charlotte Milan’s contributions were appreciated and added much to the meeting.

School is back in session and all report a sense of relief and joy.

SRO reported that with students not in school there was a decrease in parties and gathering in parks.

Senior prom took place at the AHS gym. It was a great success and there was only one student who was caught smuggling in alcohol.

Last Blast will take place on a smaller scale and not be an overnight event.

HRC camp will look a little different this year and take place at the end of August.

Meeting adjourned at 7 pm.
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